Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
The Board of Professional Engineers hereby gives notice of the issuance of an Order regarding the Petition for Variance or Waiver, filed on January 21, 2016, by Adriana Jaegerman. The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol. 42, No. 16, of the January 26, 2016, Florida Administrative Register. Petitioner sought a waiver of subsection 61G15-35.003(1) F.A.C., requiring that relevant experience shall be within seven years preceding the submission of the application. The Board considered the instant Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on February 11, 2016, in Orlando, Florida.
After discussion with the Board, the Petitioner requested to withdraw the Petition for Wavier. The Board’s Order, filed on March 1, 2016, granted Petitioner's request to withdraw the Petition.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2639 North Monroe Street, Suite B-112, Tallahassee, Florida 32303, (850)521-0050.
